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September 2020
Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome back. It is so wonderful to have everyone in the classroom again, I hope you enjoyed the summer and are looking forward to the autumn term ahead. I wanted to update you on what we will be up to this term and any information I feel you need to be aware of, to best support your child.
Our topic this term is, ‘Prehistory: From the Stone Age to the Iron Age’, there is a topic web on the class page of the website so you can see which enquiry questions we are covering and the details of the topic. Lots of interesting and exciting learning.
Reading – in year five and six, the expectation on pupils is that they read for at least 10 minutes each day. This will be monitored using the pupil’s homework diary. I have asked pupils to record their reading each day (the book, how many pages, what they thought…). I will be checking these each Friday. Pupils have the option to either leave this in school, filling it in each morning during the register or keep it at home and update me virtually (they would need to post a picture of the completed week to Dojo or I will send a message to parents to confirm pupils have been keeping up with their reading).
Spelling – spellings will be posted to Dojo each Friday, at the same time a task will be set on PurpleMash to support the learning in school. We will then work on these the following week and pupils will be tested in school on the Friday.

P.E. – as you are already aware P.E. kits should not be stored in school anymore, pupils need to come to school in their P.E. kit every Thursday, unless otherwise informed. We will be doing both Football and Rugby this term, so all pupils will need football boots and shin pads to be safe. If pupils do not have all the equipment, they will not be able to take part.
What should they bring to school? As mentioned in the FAQ, pupils will need to be more vigilant about what they are bringing to school. Pupils should only bring: ‘coat/sunhat, named water bottle, named lunchbox and book to stay in school, named football boots. Please could you ensure back packs are either the school one or a back pack of the same size. It is not possible for us to have large back packs in school as there is not room in the cloakrooms to store them. All year groups to bring Wellies’
Face to face communication is difficult at the moment but if you ever have any questions or concerns please contact me on Dojo and I will do my best to get back to you. I will be continuing to use Dojo to post updates on the learning and activities the class will be involved in.
Best wishes,

Mr Hanrahan
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